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PARISH DIARY 

Saturday 9th     10.00am Coffee and Chat in the Meeting Room. 
      10.00am  Guided walk on Middle Street Meadow.   

Meet at Harnham Parish Hall. 
Sunday 10th        8.00am Communion at All Saints. 
        9.30am  Communion at St George’s. 
      11.00am Service of the Word at All Saints. 
        1.30pm Baptism at All Saints. 
        1.30pm      Interment at St George’s of the late Lisa Walker. 
        3.00pm Messy Church in the Parish Hall. 
Tuesday 12th             9.00am Morning Prayer outside All Saints. 
      10.00am Interment at St George’s of the late Terry Mann. 
Wednesday 13th       9.00am Morning Prayer in St George’s. 
                                             10.00am Coffee and Chat in the Meeting Room. 
Saturday 16th     10.00am Coffee and Chat in the Meeting Room. 
      10.00am Harnham Harvest Table in the Parish Hall field. 
Sunday 17th        9.30am Communion at St George’s. 
      11.00am Service of the Word at All Saints. 
      11.30am  Baptism at St George’s. 
 

E-BIKE AND E-CAR HIRE SCHEME  
The City Council is consulting about a possible E-bike and E-car hire scheme and has launched a 
survey to gauge interest.  The survey is available at https://bit.ly/ElectricSalisbury and is open until 
Friday 15 July. 

READINGS  
Colossians 1 v 1-14  P197 
Luke 10 v 25-37    P68 
 
 

PRAYER FOR THE DAY  
Gracious Father, 
by the obedience of Jesus 
you brought salvation to our wayward world: 
draw us into harmony with your will, 
that we may find all things restored in him, 
our Saviour Jesus Christ.   AMEN. 
 
 
 Please PRAY for: 

 

❖ Peace between Russia and Ukraine - pray for peace, for all those who have died in the war, 
those who mourn, those who seek refuge, and wisdom for all who lead. 

❖ The Church of the Province of Uganda.  
❖ the Episcopal Churches in South Sudan and Sudan, especially for the Diocese of Nimule in 

the Province of Eastern Equatoria, South Sudan. 
❖ all the parishes in the Poole and North Bournemouth Deanery. 
❖ everyone involved with Messy Church. 
❖ Grace Church and City Gate Church in Salisbury. 
❖ Harnham Wives Group. 
❖ those who live in Suffolk Road and Kent Road. 
❖ all who are suffering from Covid or who are isolating and the medical staff supporting them. 

Also all the organisations and businesses still struggling with the effects of Covid. 
❖ those who are sick, and all who care for them, especially Caroline, Ann Parry, Kath Glover, 

Revd Simon Wilkinson, Bill, Tessa Bremner Macdonald, and Anne Baker. 
❖ those who have died, especially Peter Brignall. 

POST COMMUNION 
Eternal God, 
comfort of the afflicted and healer of the broken, 
you have fed us at the table of life and hope: 
teach us the ways of gentleness and peace, 
that all the world may acknowledge 
the kingdom of your Son Jesus.  AMEN. 

https://bit.ly/ElectricSalisbury


Last Sunday we were reminded from our Ephesians 2 reading and Craig's preaching, that we do not 
journey alone in our faith but with others who are the church, with Jesus as the cornerstone and the 
architect of our faith and who holds us all together spiritually; that together we become a temple in 
which God himself lives and blesses the world. I have experienced that throughout my life in various 
churches, journeying with other believers and seeing God build his kingdom here on earth as he 
shapes and moulds us and works through us for his purposes to bless others.  I now find myself in 
Harnham Parish as an ordained priest and give thanks for all of you as brothers and sisters in Christ 
for your faithfulness to God and to one another. I thank you especially for receiving me into the local 
body of the church in Harnham and for your patience and generosity over my deacon year, 
especially when I have announced hymns at the wrong time or read the wrong gospel reading!! 
Thank you especially for joining me at my first service leading communion last Sunday following my 
ordination on Saturday and for the huge blessing that was the lovely lunch gathering afterwards. 
Finally, thank you also for the beautiful home communion set that I will both use and cherish in my 
ministry. Every blessing, Rev. Mike. 
 
VOLUNTEER CLEANERS URGENTLY NEEDED 
Are you in a position to support our churches by offering to clean either St George's or All Saints on 
a weekly rota, hopefully no more than once a month? Teams of two are ideal. If you think you can 
help, please talk to Robert Salkeld on 01722 329457 (All Saints) or Charles Woodd on 07962 
213494 (St George's). Thank you. 
 

HARNHAM PARISH LIFTS SCHEME 
Inas Miles, the Harnham Parish Lift Scheme Coordinator is urgently looking for more volunteer 
drivers and volunteer chaperones to add to the current team.  The Scheme can offer lifts to and 
from services at St George’s and All Saints and to other church events only. Every volunteer driver 
must be accompanied by a chaperone.  If you are interested and are able to help by either 
volunteering as a driver or a chaperone please contact Inas on 07450 217091 or email 
harnhamparishlifts@gmail.com. 
 

GUIDED WALK ON MIDDLE STREET MEADOW - SATURDAY 9th JULY - 10.00AM 
A guided walk on Middle Street Meadow is to take place on Saturday 9th July, from 10.00am-  
11.00am. The walk will be led by members of the “Friends” group, who will explain how the site is 
managed to create and maintain a mosaic of habitats, allowing wildflowers, birds and insects to 
thrive. All are welcome, meet at the Parish Hall in Lower Street, and end with Coffee and Chat back 
at the Parish Hall, where more information will be available. For further information, contact 
Harnham Community Network on harnhamcommunity@gmail.com or 07962 213494. 
 

CLEARING ALL SAINTS CHURCHYARD - WEDNESDAY 13TH JULY - 9.45AM 
Can you spare a few hours to help clear All Saints churchyard of accumulated debris, with the aim 
of bagging it up and taking it to the tip? Bring spades, clippers, gardening gloves etc. if you have 
them. If you could be available, please contact Charles Woodd on 07962 213494 
or charleswoodd46@gmail.com. Thank you. 
 

HARNHAM COMMUNITY FUN DAY - SATURDAY 20TH AUGUST 2022 
In August the parish will be working with Salisbury City Council to put on a Fun Day for all on the 
site of the Parish Hall.   There will be refreshments, activities for families, music and so much more.   
We will also be using the day to show everyone the improvements so far to the Parish Hall and the 
plans for Phase 2.     
We are looking for: 

• Volunteers to help on the day, with a variety of tasks, from setting up, selling ice creams,  
greeting people as they arrive and more. 

• Bottles for the bottle stall – one of the fundraisers for the Hall Transformation funds.  Please 
bring them along to the Parish Office on any Friday afternoon in July. 

• People with classic or vintage cars they would like to show off. 
 
HARNHAM HARVEST TABLE IS BACK 
Harnham Harvest Table is back on Saturday 16th July, then every Saturday till 24th September, from 
10.00am - 12noon in the Parish Hall field (except on 6th August, when it will be on Rowbarrow 
Green, and 20th August, when it will be from 1.00 - 3.00pm, as part of the Fun Day. Bring any fresh 
fruit, vegetables, flowers, plants you can spare, and take what you can use. ALL FREE.  
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